
Question on Notice 
No. 491 

Asked on 30 March 2006 
 
MRS STUCKEY asked the Minister for Emergency Services (MR PURCELL ) -  
 
QUESTION:  
 
With reference to proposed uniform changes for Queensland Ambulance 
Communications Officers — Will he advise of his response to the written requests 
of ambulance service personnel in respect of this issue? 
 
ANSWER:  
 
I am advised by the Commissioner, Queensland Ambulance Service that he 
recently met with Communications Officers and the Liquor Hospitality and 
Miscellaneous Workers Union, which is the recognised representative organisation 
for communications officers, to finalise this matter. 
 
The result of this consultation was that all parties were agreeable and satisfied with 
the outcome which included a commitment by the Commissioner to conduct 
another staff survey.  
 
 
 
 
 


